
From: Larry Clapp <lclapp22@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 6:29 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Not in favor of Special Use Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue 

(W0001596050) 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
I live in the Museum District and do not wish us to go down the slippery slope of  residential alley infill development that 

this SUP would put us on.  
 

Larry Clapp  

3304 W Franklin St,  


